
MISSION FOCUS

October Total
Giving

Monthly 
Budget

General Fund
Mission Fund

$38,552
$12,125

$30,598
$13,130

Communications for the calendar, bulletin
may be sent to the primary office email.

gbcoffice@GraceBibleGrandville.org

October Total
Giving

Sunday School $438.86

Rev. Dr. Todd M. Kinde ~ Pastor-Teacher
Mr. Nathan M. Betway ~ Assistant Pastor
Dr. Mark L. Taylor ~ Director of Music & Worship

3715 Wilson Avenue SW Grandville, MI 49418 | 616.538.9350

October  Sunday School Offering
This month, our Sunday School offering will support our

missionaries, the Perkins, as they embark on an important new
chapter. They relocated their work to the mountains, where they

will continue their vital ministry.
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Bill Bennett
Women At Risk (WAR) International

 

PRAY for Pastor Bill as he continues to serve and minister as Chaplin
with WAR. PRAY for the staff, volunteers, and supporters as ministry

continues at WAR Headquarters in town and worldwide. PRAY for
outreach and training events during Advent season. PRAISE God for
ministry to thousands of women at nine LifeWay Bible conferences

in 2024. PRAY as the 2025 season begins in March with events across
the United States. PRAISE God for Pastor Bill and his 

ministry of encouragement
 among the GBC family.



Order of Worship

Praise, My Soul, the King of Heaven
For All the Saints

Songs of Worship   

Invocation

Prelude For All the Saints
arr. Keith & Kristyn Getty

Call to Worship  

Opening Prayer

Gathering & Welcome

Prayer of Intercession

And Can It BePostlude

And Can It BeSong of Thanksgiving

Jon NagelkirkReading of Scripture Proverbs 6:1-19
Colossians 2:13-14
from Psalm 37

Ministry of the Word Todd KindeProverbs 6:1-19

Goodness of GodSong of Worship   

Search Me, O GodPreparation for the Lord’s Table

This Evening at 5:30 P.M.
Prayer Meeting for the Nation & Elections

No Youth Group this Evening

Missionary Encouragement
You can encourage our missionary families each month

by signing the birthday and anniversary cards on the
Mission Bulletin Board across from the mailboxes.

Monday Evening Ladies’ Bible Study - 7:00 P.M.
 Tuesday Morning Ladies’ Bible Study - 9:30 A.M.

Missionary Christmas Offering
On November 10th, we will be collecting our

Missionary Christmas offering. This offering will
encourage our Missionaries this Christmas. 

Our goal for this year is $12,000

Missionary Christmas Cards
Start thinking about your Missionary Christmas Cards.

We will be sending them to our 
Missionaries on Nov. 17th. 

Youth and CC Night Crossings
On November 22nd, the Youth and College and Career
will have a Night Crossings event at 6:00 p.m. With a

Turkey Twist, RSVP to either Sarah DeVries 
or Jon Nagelkirk by November 17th

Now Let us All Praise God and Sing 
Grace Choir

He Was Wounded 
Grace Choir

When I Survey the Wondrous Cross

Communion at the Lord’s Table

Benediction

Welcome into Membership Meryl and Mavis Marsman

Christmas Shoe Boxes
The Christmas Shoe Boxes will be available in the
Narthex. They will be due back in the church by
November 24th. Contact either Glenn or Joann

Broadbent if you have any questions.


